When was the last time you experienced JOY?



Start now! Volunteer with BYM youth.

There will be a free training to become a Friendly Adult Presence (FAP) at weekend retreats for Middle School or High School youth. Come check it out – no commitment is required in advance of the training.

March 2, 2013

10am to 4pm



Takes place at Stony Run Friends Meeting
5116 North Charles St, Baltimore, MD.

Reserve your space now!

Email Alison at youthprograms@bym-rsf.org by Feb 16th to receive advance materials.